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Principal’s Message 
 

Dear families, 

 

Another fantastic week of performances and presentations.  We started with the 3rd grade concert that took us through 
all types of music because we all know MUSIC IS AMAZING.  Thank you Mrs. Haag for these musical Mondays. Seeing 
the kids on stage has really helped to celebrate the year and their growth.   

 

Tuesday night with the 5th grade strings concert at Cocoa Beach Jr. Sr.! The music was phenomenal from all of the stu-
dents and we were especially proud of our Freedom 7 musicians.  Mrs. Haag and Mrs. Watters have supported these 
children all year and it surely showed on stage! 

 

Finally- PYP Exhibition!  The time is here.  This cumulative event is time for our 6th graders to showcase their LEARN-
ING.  This work is a key element in developing international-mindedness. It represents the culmination of who our stu-
dents are as learners and demonstrates what they achieved in all areas of the Primary Years Program. An IB PYP student 
learns to be an internationally-minded student who progresses through a collaborative, critical thinking journey of in-
quiry throughout the primary years. They explore local and global issues as well as learn to make connections and dig 
deeper. In the final year of PYP, this exhibition involves students working together to conduct an in-depth inquiry 
where they identify, investigate and find solutions to real-life issues and problems.  THEY WERE OUTSTANDING!     
IMPRESSIVE!  Next up!  EXHIBITION SHOWCASE! 

 

Smiles,  

Kathy Lott 



Hi Freedom 7 Families, 

Below you will see our current Mileage Club lap leaders for the month of April. I’m so 
proud of all the student’s effort and dedication to our Mileage Club this year. Mileage Club will 
end on May 19th. 

Coach Downie 

April Mileage Club Lap Leaders 

 

Kindergarten 

1st Brooke H. (71 Laps)  

2nd Ryan P. (66 Laps) 

3rd Oliver C. (58 Laps) 

1st Grade 

1st Elizabeth E. (137 Laps) 

2nd Alex R. (124 Laps) 

3rd Erick H. (102 Laps) 

2nd Grade 

1st Advay S. (213 Laps) 

2nd Finn B. (133 Laps) 

3rd Athan W. & Bowen B. (128 Laps) 

3rd Grade 

1st Ivan E. (182 Laps) 

2nd River E. (150 Laps) 

3rd Alessandra R. & Harper R. (138 Laps)                  

4th Grade 

1st Ian V. (216 Laps)  

2nd Landon W. (136 Laps) 

3rd Owen P. (132 Laps) 

5th Grade                                  

1st Chase C. (365 Laps) 

2nd Joshua O. (214 Laps) 

3rd Mila M. (129 Laps)  

6th Grade 

1st Oliver P. (154 Laps) 

2nd Sadie V. (118 Laps) 

3rd Malone Y. (85 Laps)



  Café  Class Partiés 

      Our cafétéria staff is happy to organizé 
your child’s birthday célébration.  Pléasé 
noté, théy réquiré 10-days prior notice 
in ordér to bé préparéd and havé énough 
staff to handlé thé éxtra work involvéd.  
Théy aré not ablé to accommodaté last-
minuté réquésts dué to béing short-
stafféd, éspécially towards thé énd of thé 
school yéar.  

      Usé this link to download thé ordér 
form.  Whén you contact Mr. Dévin, 
pléasé bé patiént for his résponsé. 

 Thank you. 

2022-2023 School Year 

     Parénts may suggést téaching 

stylés, and sharé information 

théy would liké administration 

to havé whén making class lists 

for thé néw school yéar.  

(Spécifying a téachér namé will 

not bé honoréd.)   All réquésts 

must bé submittéd in writing     

to Mrs. Lott by 

May 11. 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/17335
https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/89760029516#success
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